
Seats Filled on CCWD Board of Directors 

 

Fellow Canebrakers: 

  

I am pleased to announce that the two open seats on the board of directors, Canebrake County Water District, 

will be filled after the November 8th election.  

  

Seat #2 vacated by Mark Robinson will be filled by Ellyn Hae.  

  

Seat #4 which has been open for two years will be filled by Gunnar Ramstrum. 

  

There were no other individuals who filed to run for office, therefore San Diego County Board of Supervisors 

will assign both Ms. Hae and Mr. Ramstrum. Both will be sworn in on the January meeting. 

  

Mr. Robinson will participate in the upcoming September and November meetings before leaving office. 

  

I thank both Ellyn and Gunnar for their support and future commitment to the Canebrake County Water 

District and the Canebrake Community.  

  

Jerry Bucheit, President  

Canebrake County Water District  

 


